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                                                                                                                         5th May 2023 

 

Dear Parents, 

Thank you for choosing Hadfield Infant School for your child’s school place in 

September 2023.  We are really looking forward to meeting you and your child. 

We would like to invite you to an evening visit for parents, giving you the 

opportunity to meet the reception teachers/staff and to receive all the 

relevant information you will need.  This will take place on Wednesday evening 

28th June at 6.00pm, please note this is for parents only. You will need to bring 

your child’s birth certificate and the completed pupil premium form (attached 

to the email).  In the meantime we are encouraging parents to visit our school 

website www.hadfield-inf.derbyshire.sch.uk on the ‘Parents page’ you will find, 

information regarding school uniform, school prospectus, school meals, and 

wraparound care. 

We would be grateful if you could complete the school admission form before 

the meeting in June.  If you have any queries, then please do not hesitate to 

contact the school. 

Kind regards  

 

Alison E. Barnes 

Headteacher 
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